
              
 

 
  Franklin Local School District Board of Education                     January 10, 2019 
 
 
  Opening Report 
 
 
The Franklin Local Board of Education held its 
regular monthly meeting on Thursday, January 10, 
2019 at the Central Office.  All members were 
present. 
 
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS: 
 
Spotlight on Students, Staff, and Community 
Members: Superintendent McDermott shared a 
proclamation to recognize January 2019 as 
School Board Recognition Month in the 
Franklin Local School District, encouraging 
staff members and citizens to publicly and 
privately thank our school board members for 
their dedicated service to our children. 
Certificates of appreciation from the Ohio  
School Boards Association were presented to 
Board members to celebrate the School Board 
Recognition Month. 
 
The Board and Superintendent McDermott 
thanked John Coler for serving as Franklin 
Local School District Board President in 2018.   
 
The Board congratulated the PHS 
Cheerleading Squad on being selected to 
perform at the Citrus Bowl in Orlando, Florida.  
Jessi Fuller is the Head Cheer Advisor and 
Bailee Mumford is the Assistant Cheer Advisor.       
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: 
None. 
 
 

 
  Treasurer’s Report 
 
 
The Board reviewed the monthly financial 
report and investment activity, fund balances, 
list of bills paid, and the Green Financial Sheet.   
 
The Board waived the reading of the minutes 
from the December 20, 2018 regular meeting. 
 
The Board accepted donations/grants. 
 
 
  Superintendent’s Report 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Personnel – Certified: 
 
Resignations:  
None. 
 
Hires: 
 
The Board approved a one-year supplemental 
contract for Travis Hlad as a Junior High Track 
Coach for the 2018-2019 school year, 
contingent upon having a valid Pupil Activity 
Permit (PAV) from the State of Ohio. 
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RECOMMENDATIONS: 
None. 
 
SUPERINTENDENT OTHER: 
Superintendent McDermott discussed the 
recent spelling bee and the regional OSBA 
meeting that will be held at Northern Local in 
March.  
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
None. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
None. 
 
The Vocational Update was presented by 
Susan Lent. 
 
The Legislative Update was provided by Jim 
Swingle and Ms. McDermott. 
 
The Curriculum Update was provided by 
Dustan Henderson 
 
The Maintenance of Facilities Update was 
presented by Rob Preston. 

 
OTHER:  
 
The Board reviewed the Cafeteria Report. 
 
The next monthly Board meeting will be held 
Thursday, February 21, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the  
Central Office.   


